FEBRUARY 6, 2018
UPSHUR COUNTY PATRIOTS CAMP 2109

MINUTES FROM MEETING HELD JANUARY 2NP 22018

MEMBERS PRESENT: JAMES 'RAVEN’ BAKER, EUGENE BROWN, LELAND DAVIS, PHIL
~ DAVIS, KIM DUFFEY, JAMIE EITSON, RICKIE GIPSON, LARRY HARPER, JARED JONES,

JUSTIN JONES, 'RON’ JAMES JONES, GEORGE LINTON, CHRIS LOYD, DON LOYD, MILT
OJEMAN, MICHAEL PEPPER, EDDIE PRICER, BUTCH RAGLAND, BILL STARNES, LARRY
BRUCE SWINNEY, 'BEAR’ UMFLEET

GUEST; ESTHER LINTON, BILLIE JOHNSON, LARRY JOE REYNOLDS, KEITHRIE REYNOLDS,
DANIEL HUDSON, KARLA JONES, BEN ADKISON, BABY LOYD, CRISTY LOYD, JOYCE

FOUNTAIN

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY COMMANDER PHIL DAVIS

OPENING PRAYER; CHAPLAIN LARRY HARPER
PLEDGES T0 USA & TEXAS FLAGS & SALURE TO CONFEDERATE FLAG LED BY COLOR

SEARGANT JUSTIN JONES
CHARGE TO SONS OF CONFEDERATE VETERANS GIVEN BY ADJUTANT RICKIE GIPSON

OUTGOING COMMANDER PHIL DAVIS GAVE THANKS TO EVERYONE’S SUPPORT WHILE HE
WAS COMMANDER

NEWLY ELECTED CAMP OFFICERS WERE SWORN BY COMMANDER PHIL DAVIS

THIRD LTC BILL STARNES TALKED ABOUT PROGRAMS THAT HAVE BEEN GIVEN IN THE
PAST, ESPECIALLY BY OUR OWN CAMP MEMBERS. BILL SAID HE NEEDED VOLUNTEERS
OR SUGGESTINS FOR FUTURE PROGRAMS. TO START VIDEQING OUR PROGRAMS.THE
NATIONAL SCV REUNION WILL BE HELD IN FRANKLIN . TENNESSEE THIS YEAR WHERE A
CIVIL WAR BATTLE TOOK PLACE ON NOVEMBER 30, 1864

MINUTES & FINANCIAL REPORTS WERE GIVEN BY ADJUTANT GIPSON AND PASSED

OLD BUSINESS

COMMANANDER DAVIS SAIDTHAT THERE WERE STILL TICKETS LEFT TO BE SOLD FOR
THE DRAWING FOR THE REVOLVER ON JANUARY 31, 2018

NEW BUSINESS

PAST COMMANDER PHIL DAVIS TURNED THE GAVEL OVER TO OUR NEW COMMANDER
MILT OJEMAN

VOTED TO SELL THE MUGS THAT OUR CAMP PURCHASED FROM MRS GREG GIPE FOR
$12.00 EACH. IN THE FUTURE A MUG WILL BE GIVEN TO THOSE WHO GIVE PROGRAMS

WHO ARE FROM OUT OF TOWN

COMMANDER MILT OJEMAN SAID HE WOULD LIKE OUR CAMP TO ADOPT A SECTION
HIGHWAY FOR OUR CAMP TO KEEP CLEANED UP. THIS WOULD GIVE OUR CAMP MORE




EXPOSURE TO THOSE WHO ARE OUTSIDE OUR CAMP . MILT SAID HE WOULD CHECK INTO
THIS

NE BRIGADE 2'® LTC GEORGE LINTON GAVE A REPORT ON THE UPCOMMING EVENTS.
GEORGE HAS A LIST OF EVENTS IF ANYONE NEEDS ONE

ESTHER LINTON SAID OCR NO LONGR EXISTED. KARLA JONES HAD NOTHING TO REPORT
FOR THE UDC

PHIL DAVIS GAVE A REPORT ON THE GUARDIAN PROGRAM
DOOR PRIZE DRAWINGS WERE LED BY QUARTERMASTER RON JONES

MEETING WAS CLOSED WITH A PRAYER LED BY CHAPLAIN LARRY HARPER AND THE
SINGING OF "DIXIE’

RICKIE GIPSON---ADJUTANT




